
 

 

08/24/2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

9/03 Labor day—no school 
 

9/04 Staff development day, 
 no school for students 
 

9/14 Picture make-up/retake 
 day 

 1st Dance: 5:30 - 8:00  
 

9/19 Progress reports availa-
 ble on parent portal 
  

9/20 Parent/teacher confer
 ences 1:30—3:30  and 
 5:30—7:30.  Shortened 
 day (1:15 dismissal) 
  

09/21 Minimum Day / health 
 screening 
   

9/27 Picture make up day 
 

10/05 Career Day (8th grade 
 to Hancock college)  
 

10/19 End of quarter 1,  

 minimum day 
 

10/22—10/26  Spirit Week 
 

10/24  Report cards available 
 for pickup 
 

10/26 Report cards not picked 
 up will be mailed home 
 

11/01  Staff development day 

 No school for students 
 

11/08 First quarter awards as
 sembly 
 

11/10 Veteran’s day—No 
 school 

Lakeview Jr. High • 3700 Orcutt Rd • Santa Maria • California • 93455 •  (805) 938-8600 

Jonathan Dollahite  - Principal      email: jdollahite@orcutt-schools.net   twitter: @MrDollahite  

Janinne Salinas - Vice Principal    email: JSalinas@orcutt-schools.net    

Dear Lakeview Families, 

 The start of the school year has been very smooth. Back to School 

Night was a great opportunity for parents to meet our staff and get ac-

quainted with the policy and procedures of each class. I am sure the staff 

mentioned the importance of the Aeries Parent Portal. The portal provides 

a real time look at your student’s grades. Getting off to a good start is so 

important. Awareness and follow through makes a big difference. Another 

easy way to stay connected is through Parent Square. Many teachers are 

using it to communicate about homework and other class events. Lakeview 

also uses Parent Square to announce and remind parents about important 

items coming up. Kindly consider signing up if you have not done so al-

ready. Follow this address: https://www.parentsquare.com/signin and 

click on the right hand side to sign up for Parent Square! 

 A quick reminder about important upcoming school events and 

days. Wednesday, August 29th will be our first Dream, Believe, Act, Achieve 

Day. Our site leadership team has put together goal-focused lessons all stu-

dents will receive to kick off our first Support and Enrichment Opportuni-

ties (SEO) schedule. There is no school on Monday, September 3rd in ob-

servance of Labor Day, and no school on Tuesday, September 4th because of 

district wide Staff Development. Wednesday, September 6th is a Late Start 

Day.  

 Finally, you should have received a test score report during the 

summer from the district, if your son or daughter took the California As-

sessment for Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) English and 

Math tests last school year. There is information on the report helping to 

explain the results. However, if you have questions or concerns, then 

please feel free to email me at jdollahite@orcutt-schools.net.  

     Sincerely, 
 

     Jonathan Dollahite 

     Principal 

https://www.parentsquare.com/signin
mailto:tlyon@orcutt-schools.net


 

 

 

Queridas Familias de Lakeview, 

 

 El comienzo del año ha comenzado muy bien. La Noche de Regreso a Clase es una gran oportuni-

dad para que los padres conozcan a el personal y también conocer las pólizas y procedimientos de cada 

clase. Estoy seguro que el personal ha mencionado la importancia del Portal de Padres en Aeries. El portal 

proporciona el ver las calificaciones de su hijo en tiempo real. El empezar de buena manera es muy im-

portante. El estar al tanto y seguir adelante hace mucha diferencia. Otra manera fácil de estar conectados 

es por ParentSquare. Muchos maestros lo están usando para comunicación sobre la tarea y otros eventos 

de la clase. Lakeview también usa ParentSquare para anunciar y recordar a padres sobre cosas importantes 

que se acercan. Si aún no se ha apuntado, considere hacerlo. ¡Sigua a este sitio de red: https://

www.parentsquare.com/signin y haga clic a mano derecho para entrar a ParentSquare!  

 Un recordatorio breve sobre eventos escolares que se acercan. El miércoles, 29 de agosto es el Día 

de Soñar, Creer, Actuar, y Lograr. Nuestro equipo de líderes de la escuela ha creado lecciones enfocadas 

en metas, todos los estudiantes participaran en el primer día de horario SEO (Oportunidades de Enrique-

cimiento). No hay clases el lunes, 3 de septiembre por el Día del Trabajo, y no hay clases el martes, 4 de 

septiembre por Desarrollo profesional para el distrito. El miércoles, 6 de septiembre es día de entrada 

tarde.  

 Para terminar, durante el verano debió recibir resultados del examen CAASPP inglés y matemáti-

cas del distrito. En el reporte encontrara información para explicar los resultados. Si tiene preguntas o 

preocupaciones, por favor mándeme un email a jdollahite@orcutt-schools.net.  

      Sinceramente, 

      Jonathan Dollahite 
      Director 

https://www.parentsquare.com/signin
https://www.parentsquare.com/signin
mailto:tlyon@orcutt-schools.net


 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 

LAKEVIEW VOLLEYBALL TEAMS ! 

 

 

 

 

   
  

 

 

GIRLS BOYS 

Karen Alvarez 

Abigail Aponte 

Evangelista Delgado 

Marthalucia Durazo 

Katy Earing 

Dionne Fidel 

Sylena Heredia 

Cienna Magana 

Maddie Millan 

Kailah Oani 

Emma Olney 

Grace Peterson 

Victoria Salazar 

Raquel Schmid 

Gifti Tefera 

Julia White 

Jacob Garcia 

Isaiah Dollahite 

Jonathon Mangayao 

Terry  Butler 

Jacob Andree 

Carter Stewart 

Lucas Mayes 

Ethan Hanks 

Finn Hamilton 

Kyle Long 

Patrick Smith 

Lucan Brafman 



 

 

   Lakeview will hold homework club every  

          Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday,  

       beginning Tuesday 8/28  in the library -Room 25 
 

Homework club takes place in the library from 3:30 until  4:15.  It’s a wonderful op-

portunity to work on your homework with a teacher on hand, and access to IPads 

and a printer.  A math teacher will also be available in homework club on  

Tuesdays and Wednesdays, for students needing math help. 

ORCUTT UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

CHILD NUTRITION DEPARTMENT 

“We kale about our kids!” 
 

To all Parents & Students!  

From The Department of Child Nutrition 
 

Happy new school year. We want to remind you that if you qualified last year for  

FREE or REDUCED school lunch & breakfast  

you automatically qualify for that same meal plan until September 28
th

, 2018 

Please remember to fill out a new application every year.  A letter will be sent to the address on 
file updating you of your new qualifications for this school year.    

For now, you may eat and pay as you did last year.  

 Happy dining!!!!! 



 

 

 

When your student is going to be absent for 5 days or more, and you know in ad-

vance, you may request an independent study.   

An independent study allows students to make up the work they miss during their 

absence.  We greatly appreciate it if these are requested at least 2 weeks prior to the 

student’s departure from school.  For more information, please contact the school at 

(805) 938-8600.  

Student Pick Up 

Please pick up your students after school in the Gym 

parking lot.  The office parking lot is reserved for our 

busses until 3:35.  After 3:35 it is OK to pick up in the 

front office lot.  THANK YOU  

There WILL be having a  

Washington DC trip  

during Spring Break this year. 

More information will be coming in 

our next newsletter. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 Dear Principals, Teachers, Parents, and Guardians,  

The beginning of the year holds such excitement and promise!  

Orcutt Children’s Arts Foundation is excited to provide funding for the visual 

and performing arts curriculum for all of the schools within the Orcutt Union School Dis-

trict.  

Experiences in the arts; drama, dance, music, and visual arts---play a valuable role in 

helping students to achieve their full potential as learners and participate fully in their 

community and in society as a whole.  

There is no better way to voice your support for arts education in OUSD than to invest in 

the Orcutt Children’s Arts Foundation. Please join us in supporting the arts by becoming 

a member of Orcutt Children’s Arts Foundation. In doing so you will make a difference for 

your own children and all children district- wide.  

Support arts education today at www.orcuttarts.com investing in OCAF & Membership  

Thank you,  

Lee Ann Luongo  

Executive Director  

Orcutt Children’s Arts Foundation  


